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National Federation
of the Blind

Of lllinois




February 25, 2009
Dear Congressman:

The National Federation of the Blind of Illinois (NFBI), an organization which strives to expand opportunities for the blind of Illinois to participate in all aspects of society, invite you and/or a representative you designate to attend a breakfast we are sponsoring. Our membership would like to introduce you to our organization, to thank those with whom we have worked in the past, and to informally discuss some of the ways in which we believe State government can be a partner regarding two issues important to the blind of this state. These issues include efforts to enhance pedestrian safety through the development of a minimum vehicle sound standard, and efforts to remedy particular deficiencies in the education of blind children in Illinois that adversely affect their Braille literacy.

When:  March 12, 2009, 7:30 a.m. to approximately 9:00 a.m.


Where:  The Hall of Flags, Howlett Building, Second and Edwards,



    Springfield, Illinois.

Please RSVP by Tuesday, March 3, 2009, to Bill Reif, (217) 801-2996. E-mail: billreif@ameritech.net. 

Sincerely,

Bill Reif

NFBI State Legislative Co-Chair
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              Bill Reif, State Legislative Co-Chair


	 1225 N. 3rd Street


	 Springfield, IL 62702


	 (217) 801-2996


	 billreif@ameritech.net
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